Rejection of Terrorism

The High Sheriff (Councillor Kingston) to move:

“This Council, mindful of a number of recent events which have caused hurt to victims,
confirms its rejection of terrorism and reaffirms its opposition to the promotion of proscribed
paramilitary organisations which have engaged in terrorism, both currently and in the past.
The story we tell of the past is what we communicate to the future generations and a
rejection of terrorism must be a central part of that."



